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July 15, 1998

Honorable John C. Crary
Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Dear Secretary Crary:

          The enclosed Surcharge Statement 1 - Surcharge Related
to the Addition of a Well and Related System Improvements, issued
by Owera Water Works Transportation Corporation for its Schedule
P.S.C. No. 2 - Water to become effective July 20, 1998, is
transmitted for filing in compliance with the Public Service
Commission's Order in Case 98-W-0769 issued and effective July
15, 1998.

Very Truly Yours, 

Richard Gilliland
  Owera Water Works Transportation Corporation 
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